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Class information 
 

P.E days:  Tuesday and Friday 

 

P.E kit: all children should change into t-shirt and 

shorts / jogging bottoms and trainers or pumps. 

All jewellery must be removed before the lesson 

commences and long hair should be tied back. 

 

Library Day: Thursday 
 

The children will not be allowed to borrow a new 

book unless they return the one previously loaned. 
 

Reading books: are to be brought into school 

every day. Due to the high cost of books, if a 

reading or library book is lost or damaged then it 

will have to be paid for. 

 

Homework: Homework will be set every Friday and 

will reflect the work that has been taught during 

the day. Reading is a priority and children are 

encouraged to read their reading books every day. 
 

All money sent into class should be in an envelope, 

clearly named with the child’s class. 

 

In the interests of the children’s safety, 

jewellery is not to be worn at any time. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back! 
 

Class Teacher – Mrs Wilson 

 

Welcome back! The children have settled into Year 4 

really well. Already we are straight into another busy 

term and Year 4 have plenty of interesting work to 

look forward to. 
 

Our themes this term. 
 

Our theme for this term is the Roman Britain.  

History- We will be learning about how and why the 

Romans invaded Britain and the impact they had. 

Art – We will drawing and sketching the Roman battles 

and stories. 

DT – We will be making a catapult and get a chance to 

test them out! 

 

 

 

 

 

How can you help at home? 
• Talking about different topics studied in class. 

• Going to the library. 

• Reading with your child daily and then, most importantly, 

talking about what has been read, checking your child’s 

understanding. 

• When your child has homework encourage them to 

complete it and hand it in on time. 

• There are some good websites that will encourage your 

child to find things out and improve their ICT skills eg. TT 

Rock Stars, Top Marks, Mathletics-please ask for log ins. 

 

Trips and Visits. 
 

We will be going to watch Peter Pan at the Old Rep in 

Birmingham on Thursday 21st December.  

Maths: 
The blocks we will cover this term are: Place Value, 

Addition and Subtraction, Area, Multiplication and 

Division, 

English: 
We will use our theme of the Roman Britain to write a 

journalistic recount, a non-chronological report, poetry 

and an explanation text.  

Science: 
In science, we will be looking at animals including 

humans. We will learn about the different teeth of 

animals and humans and their functions. 

RE / PD: 
Our RE learning will be based on expressing joy, being 

thankful and being merciful and forgiving. In PD, we 

will be learning about respectful relationships. 
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